Building newsflash

Draft BCA 2010 available for public comment

Purpose

To advise a draft of proposed amendments to the 2010 edition of the Building Code of Australia (BCA) is
now available for public comment.

Background

The BCA is updated annually, with the 2010 edition due for commencement on 1 May 2010. Draft
proposals have been developed to amend Volume One and Volume Two of the BCA.

The BCA 2010 public comment drafts include proposals for significant changes to the BCA energy
efficiency provisions and the inclusion of additional sustainability measures to address greenhouse gas
emissions.

A consultation regulation impact statement on the changes to the energy efficiency provisions is
anticipated to be released during September, so comments in this regard should be limited to technical
aspects at this time.

How to view the documents

Draft changes to the BCA, including the proposed energy efficiency provisions may be viewed at
www.abcb.gov.au by following the links from the ‘What’s new’ section of the homepage on the website.

Where to send comments

Comments on any of the proposed amendments should be sent directly to the Australian Building Codes
Board (ABCB) at BCA2010@abcb.gov.au using the response sheet template, which is available on the
ABCB website. The comment period closes on Monday 3 August 2009.

Contact officer

Building Codes Queensland

tel (07) 3239 6369
buildingcodes@dip.gld.gov.au

DISCLAIMER: The information contained in this Newsflash is provided by the State of Queensland in good faith. The material is general in nature and before relying on the
material in any important matter, users should carefully evaluate its accuracy, currency, completeness and relevance for their purpose. It is not intended as a substitute for
consulting the relevant legislation or for obtaining appropriate professional advice relevant to your particular circumstances. The State of Queensland cannot accept
responsibility or liability for any loss, damage, cost or expense you might incur as a result of the use of or reliance on information contained in this Newsflash. It is not intended
to be, and should not be relied upon as the ultimate and/or complete source of information.
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